

CITY COMMISSION

MAYOR ROBERT J. SCHUMM

COMMISSIONERS
MICHAEL DEVER
HUGH CARTER
MIKE AMYX
ARON E. CROMWELL

DAVID L. CORLISS CITY MANAGER City Offices Box 708 66044-0708 TDD 785-832-3205

6 East 6th 708 785-832-3000 05 FAX 785-832-3405 www.lawrenceks.org

November 20, 2012

U.S. Census Bureau Count Question Resolution Office Decennial Management Division 4600 Silver Hill Road Washington, DC 20233

Dear Census Bureau:

On behalf of the City of Lawrence, Kansas and its citizens, I am writing to request consideration from the Count Question Resolution Office regarding the housing and population counts of the 2010 Census. As Mayor, I am the highest elected official and make this request to certify that the data included in the request is valid. The City requests that your office consider the evaluation of the attached maps and data files for which our staff has found housing and, therefore, corresponding population counts, from the 2010 Census that appear to be in error. This challenge is being submitted to dispute the count of living quarters within 10 census tabulation blocks within the City of Lawrence.

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact Amy Miller, Long-Range Planner (785-832-3166 or amiller@lawrenceks.org) or David Guntert, GIS Planner (785-832-3158 or dguntert@lawrenceks.org).

Sincerely,

Robert J. Schumm Mayor

